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29
th

 September, 2014 

 

Dear Colleague, 

As I hope you are aware, the British Burn Association is planning its first National Burns Awareness 

Day, on Wednesday October 22nd 2014.  

This Awareness Day is to present some information about the adult and paediatric populations we 

see and treat. We would like as many services as possible to arrange activities to raise public 

awareness on the day, however big or small. We have attached a poster/flyer for you to use, to 

advertise the day. If you wish to develop and use additional materials then please do so. The day is 

endorsed by the British Burn Association Executive Committee and was conceived by the Prevention 

Committee.  

We would like to collate all the activities that were arranged on the 22nd of October, so please could 

you feedback what you have done and what you have learned to the BBA secretariat or to me? Your 

comments and suggestions will allow us to improve our planning for next year and beyond. 

It would be great to receive any photographs of your events on the day, as we can use them to 

support next year’s event. If you would like to send any material which has been created for the day, 

this can then be available to share for future events. 

Many thanks, I hope your day goes well. The Prevention Committee looks forward to hearing from 

you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ken Dunn 

Chair, Prevention Committee 

ken.dunn@uhsm.nhs.uk 

 

 


